
1 nier'department Correspondence 

McGill University

July 21, 1933

Macdonald Physics Laboratory

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q,.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I wrote on your behalf to the
Treasurer of the Royal Society of Canada, and 
I now have pleasure in forwarding a cheque 
from the Treasurer and Secretary of six dollars 
to your credit.

Please send a receipt direct to
the Hon. Treasurer, Dr. G. A. Young, Royal 
Society of Canada, Ottawa.

Yours very sincerely,

/-ae-

A. S. Eve, 
Director.


